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KNOW THE FACTS 
�x There is no Ebola in Santa 

Clara County or California. 

�x Ebola can only be spread 
by direct contact with 
body fluids of a person 
who is sick with  symptoms 
of the disease. 

�x Systems are in place for a 
quick response from the 
Public Health Department 
and medical community to 
keep the public safe. 

Ebola               is a disease caused by the Ebola 

virus. 



 

http://www.sccphd.org/
http://www.cdph.ca.gov/programs/cder/Pages/Ebola.aspx
http://www.cdc.gov/ebola

